
Star Prairie Fish & Game Association—August Meeting Minutes 
August 17, 2020—Menke Garage 

The August meeting of SPF&G was called to order at 6:50 p.m. by President Eccles.  The Secretary’s and Treasurer’s 
reports were approved as read.  

Thank You’s:     To: Arlyn Luehman-Corn for Meeting Meal 
               From: None. 

Meeting Guests: None. 

Attendance: 19 Members 

New Members: None. 

Committee Reports:  
1. Pontoon Ride: Tabled. 
2. Youth Hunt: Tabled. 
3. Bucks Night: There is a concern about not having enough help to run the event this year.  The Buck’s Night 
Committee will meet to brainstorm and plan for the event, given the special circumstances this year. 
4. Habitat/Fisheries: More discussion was had on the garbage issue at the North Cedar Lake landing.  At this point, 
the township is trying to mitigate the issue by installing security cameras in the near future. 
5. Outreach: Tabled. 
6. Special Events: Tabled. 
7. Building:  The basement of the town hall needs to be cleaned and organized.  There was also discussion about 
replacing the entry door.  
8. Membership Report: The club has 29 paid members for 2020. 

Old Business: 
1. Sponsor Outreach-Members should be contacting our sponsors to get a feel for attendance at this years Buck’s Night. 
If the event has to be canceled this year, sponsors or attendees can either receive a refund, or donate their money. 

2. Star Prairie Land Trust Records- The land trust records are now in storage in the basement of the town hall. 

New Business: 
1. September Meeting Location- Bob Long invited the club to hold the September meeting at the Riverwood Nature 
Center in Star Prairie.  A motion was passed to hold the meeting there. 

2. An invitation was sent to members to attend the Ellsworth Rod & Gun Club Fundraiser.  As with all other 
fundraisers/banquets that members attend, SPF&G members will receive half of the basic ticket price back from the 
club. 

3. Bob Long was drawn for the attendee drawing of $120 and was present.  Bob chose to donate the money back to the 
club.  The drawing for the September meeting will be for $20. 
 
With no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 7:45 p.m. 

The next meeting of the SPF&G Association will be held Monday, September 21, 2020 at Riverwood Nature Center in 
Star Prairie. 

6:00pm Social Hour/Meal 
6:30 Regular Meeting 

 
Respectfully submitted: Chris Clarkson (Secretary) 


